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What’s been happening?
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Cedar Tenants Association has only been on the go for two years, but already we have won a number of victories, including:
·  Investment in our lifts
· Many household repairs
· A commitment from GHA to fix the water pressure in every flat in Cedar
These victories have only been achieved by sustained pressure from residents.  It proves that by working together, we can get things done!
We’ve always tried to ensure that we act with the backing of the whole community.  We’ve carried out surveys, spoken to people and we’ve held a number of public meetings, as well as residents’ meetings.  
We have also worked with local politicians, without ever becoming a mouthpiece for anyone’s political agenda.
With half a dozen people we forced action on the lifts, and we’re keeping up the pressure, as best as we can.  

However, there’s a real need for more people in Cedar to get involved.  
We are open and inclusive, and many people now recognise who we are.  Cedar Tenants Association has done a lot of good work so far, but we’ll achieve a whole lot more when more residents get involved.

Imagine what would happen if everyone stood up for theirself and joined the fight for a better community!

· Can you give an hour of your time to build a better community for everyone?
No investment in Cedar Court: Tenants deserve better!
IT’S CLEAR THAT THE GHA and the council want to see Cedar demolished.  In the meantime however no investment has been going into any of our houses.

The GHA manager recently told us that the three blocks alone make £1.6 million every year from our rent, yet 
GHA repeatedly underspends its budget year after year.  We want to see real cash poured in, not empty promises.  
As a small group we can only do so much, – because without YOU we’re just six or seven tenants who can be easily brushed aside.
We need collective representation, otherwise we are easily ignored. There are 350+ households in Cedar alone.  If just 10% of those households got involved we’d be unstoppable.
Heating 
We have a big fight ahead to get a fair solution to the heating situation.  The new heating arrangement unfairly penalises tenants and we want to fight back. Many of the lowrise households continue to be cold and damp.

There’s no better time to get involved. 
Cedar Tenants Association
www.snipurl.com/cedarta
cedarta@gmail.com

Want to know more?
Call us today and stand together for a better community!
07910 627 970
News from the Community

Cedar Tenants Association regular Mark Rooney has been in contact with his solicitor about the legality of the removal of heat with rent.  He’s also been down to the Citizens Advice Bureau, who told us that any tenant has the right to withhold their rent if their home is not “windproof, water-tight, and otherwise in a habitable condition.” 
The Neighbour Says:

Although this option is not available to those in receipt of housing benefit we are investigating this option further, as we believe the heating situation raises serious legal questions.  If you have ever withheld your rent from the GHA as advised by the Citizens Advice Bureau we’d like to hear from you – see the contact details on the front page
Have you seen that bird?
Donnie, from no. 9 block, writes:
“I was sitting down to my breakfast a couple of days back, when I looked up, and saw a big bird land on the edge of my balcony.  There’d been a few pigeons sat on the balcony at time – they fair cleared off when they saw this thing.  I stared at it for a few seconds and it eyeballed me back.  I moved to take a  picture of it with my phone but as I leaned down it shot off.  I’ve been looking out to try and see it since”
If you or anyone else you know has seen what we believe is a Sparrowhawk, the Tenants Association would like to hear from you to publish in next month’s, the Neighbour!  Send us your photos and reports to our email address or post them to the Secretary at the address below.

SPARROWHAWK: “They tend to have traditional territories and will usually build new nests each year.”

-- RSPB
Got a problem?
The Tenants Association can help you with a number of issues.  We are all volunteer tenants who live in this scheme but we believe in collective action in solving our problems, so we can support you, to take action together. Contact the Secretary today:  
Flat 78, Block 65 Cedar Street.
Feedback Form
We want to hear from anyone with the following problems, as collectively we can get them fixed.
Post this form to the Secretary, Flat 78, 65 Cedar Street.  Just fill in the form below.
My Address, telephone and email (if applicable) are:

____________________________________________________________________________________________

Tel:  ___________________
Email: __________________
[Please tick]

· Do you have problems with your heating?

[__]

· Is your water undrinkable?

[__]

· Do you have problems running your washing machine due to low water pressure?
[__]

COLLECTIVE ACTION GETS THE GOODS – JOIN THE ASSOCIATION TODAY!



*THE NEIGHBOUR*


-- The Newsletter of Cedar Tenants Association – March  2007

















